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October 23, 2024 

 

Restart Of House Corporation Capital Campaign 

 

Your Zeta Xi House Corporation is in the middle of our capital campaign to revive the fraternity house. However, 

in light of the devastation caused by Hurricane Helene in western North Carolina last month, we felt it best to 

pause our campaign. We will restart the campaign on November 1st. 

We recognize that many of you live in the areas effected, or have family and friends affected by this tragedy. If 

you are among those affected, our hearts are with you and your loved ones as you navigate this challenging 

recovery. 

We also know that many of you are directing your resources to the efforts to aid those affected by the storm, 

and we commend you for that generosity. Please continue supporting those worthy causes. 

Our own financial needs remain, but we will address them at a later date. In the meantime, if fall is when you 

generally make your Qualified Charitable Donations to offset taxable gains, or you still wish to contribute at this 

time for any other reason, you can make that tax-deductible donation at our website, 

https://wcupikes.com/donate. 

With appreciation for your support and commitment to Zeta Xi and in the bonds of brotherhood, 

 

John P. Black ‘85 

President 

Zeta Xi House Corporation 

https://wcupikes.com/donate

